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We have enjoyed welcoming the children back to school this week and also meeting all of our new 

children that have started this term.  We hope you have all had a great summer holidays. 

 
 

Changes to school Twitter account privacy settings 
 

Here at St Basil’s we are currently in the process of procuring a new school website.  The 
new website will feature the live twitter feed from St Basil’s ‘@stbasilswidnes’ so that 
website visitors can see the latest events and activities that have been happening in 
school.  In order to have this feature the school twitter feed will no longer be set to         

private. 
If you do not want your child to feature on any posts or photographs on our live Twitter 

please contact the school office and let us know. 

Reporting Absences  

 Polite reminder: If your child is going to be absent from school for any reason 

please contact the school office on 0151 424 7887 and speak to a member of 

staff to inform of the absence. Please do not leave a voicemail. Thank you.  

 Meet the Teacher 

We would like to give you the opportunity to come and meet your child/children’s teacher.   

From 3.15pm on Tuesday 13th September and Wednesday 14th September our teachers will give a 

short presentation to parent/carers in their classroom.  This will give you an opportunity to find 

out information about the routine’s, timetables etc for that class and for you to be introduced to 

the teacher. 

The same process will be repeated on both days so we hope that you can make it to one of the 

above mentioned dates. 

We look forward to seeing you soon. 



Prayer for Her Majesty 

 

Father, Creator of all, 

You fashion all people in your likeness and shower them with your grace and manifold gifts. We 

give you thanks for the long reign of your servant Queen Elizabeth II who, steadfast in your love, 

faithfully served the nation for seventy years. May her faith in you and her loyal service never 

be forgotten. May she enjoy the light of your glory in all eternity. 

  

Compassionate Christ, 

Bless the family and friends of the Queen, for whom this loss is a moment of great sadness. Help 

them shoulder their private grief in the midst of their public lives. We pray that your yoke will 

be easy and your burden light for our new Monarch, Charles III. Give him the grace to reign 

wisely, always faithful to your name. 

  

Spirit, Comforter, 

We pray for ourselves and all people who mourn the passing of our Queen. Like her, may we all 

draw strength from your love and face each new day with hope. Pour your consolation into  

every grieving heart so that doubt may turn into certainty and sadness give birth to gratitude. 

  

Amen.  









Do you need help with your conversational English? 

Would you like to gain confidence with this new language in a friendly 

and welcoming setting? 

Thursday mornings, from 15th September 2022 

10am – 11.30am 

St. Bede’s Guild Hall, opposite the entrance of St. Bede’s RC Infant 

School. 

 

You will be made very welcome! 

 



R.C.I.A 

Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults 

Are you thinking about becoming a Roman Catholic? 

Would you like to know more? 

Would you like a space and time to ask questions? 

Are you a Catholic who wishes to know more about your 

faith? 

The R.C.I.A. is a process of accompanying people in their 

faith journey, there is no expectation or pressure, rather a 

‘walking with’ model of deepening faith and exploring the vast 

treasures of the Roman Catholic Church. 

If you, or you know someone who is interested in starting this 

time of discernment then please pass your name, address and 

telephone number into the parish office or e mail stwilfridswid-

nes@rcaol.org.uk and one of the R.C.I.A. Team will contact 

you, answer any questions you may have and let you know 

when the group will meet! 

Make a leap of faith and start a wonderful journey! 
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